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Vice President John called the meeting to order at 
7:00. Eight members present. Minutes were read and 
approved. Jim gave the Treasurers report. $1131.82 
in the bank. 

New Business:  Jim reported that he issued a check for $50 to the Community Center to help with the 
utility expenses and received a nice thank you note. Jerry read what data he could find on some of the 
new proposed rules regarding the new regulations that is expected to come out this late spring 
regarding our hobby. The balance of the meeting was a round table discussion of those possible 
changes. Jerry stated that an article should appear in the next MA magazine with AMA's thoughts. 
Nominations for 2011 officers will be next month during the March meeting. 

Old Business: None 

Jerry – jbystry@heathenx.org 

Secretary/Newsletter Editor 

This newsletter is stored on our website along with past issues at: http://www.hostetlertire.com/air/ 
 Weekly flying pictures can be viewed on this link:  http://www.flightbox.heathenx.org/ 
 

 

Editors Comments:  Next years dues are due by April and so is a signed lease agreement. Dues are $10 
for the year. Be sure to get your AMA up to date. Jerry will start getting the forms signed.  


